Saddle Ridge Estates Association, LTD
P.O. Box 443
Portage, W1 53901-0443
Website: www.saddleridgeestates.net
Email: saddleridge139@gmail.com
(608) 742-6850

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING
following the SREA ANNUAL MEETING
September 18, 2018
St. Faustina / St. Mary’s Catholic Church, Pardeeville, Wisconsin

Directors Present: Mari Guckenberger, Gary Herwig, Debbie Holland, Dick Roe, Winnie Schumann, Robert Vogts, Vicki Vogts

Meeting was called to order at 8:40 pm.
Members were assigned to the following duties:

President - Winnie Schumann

Vice President / Grounds - Mari Guckenberger
Treasurer - Debbie Holland

Secretary - Vicki Vogts

Buildings - Gary Herwig

Utilities - Robert Vogts

Roads - Dick Roe

It was recommended that Roe and R. Vogts cross train their duties in case one of them is not available. Roe’s first duty is to finalize a
contract for snow plowing for this upcoming winter.

Next Meeting:
Tuesday, October 9, 2018, at 6:30 pm, at the Saddle Ridge Office.

Adjournment:
Herwig made a motion to adjourn the meeting, R. Vogts second the motion, and all approved.
Respectfully submitted,

Vicki Vogts
Secretary
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